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NOTICE – BLOOD TEST (CBC / ANEMIA SCREENING)- As per MOHAP Guidelines 

 

Dear Parent, 

As per the Ministry of Health and Prevention (MOHAP) guidelines under the School Health 

Program, it is mandatory for all students to undergo a Complete Blood Count (CBC) / Anemia 

screening. 

This screening is mandatory for: 

 All Grade 1 students 

 All Grade 9 Female students 

Parents are kindly requested to: 

 Get the test done from a recognized medical laboratory or clinic. 

 Submit the original report to the School Clinic on or before 21st September 2025. 

Your timely support will help us maintain and monitor the health of our students effectively. 

We look forward to your cooperation. 

     

 

 Regards 
 

 

 
 

 

 Principal 

 Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


